
Big Tex Trailers reserves the right to change price, design, material and/or specification without notice or obligation.

Safeguard your pump
and battery system from 
damage and theft with 
our lockable battery box, 
designed to provide reliable 
protection while maintaining 
easy access when needed.

SECURE LOCKABLE
BATTERY BOX

Our forward self-adjusting 
brakes make brake
maintenance a breeze. 
The system automatically 
adjusts the brake shoes as 
they wear down, eliminating 
the need for manual 
adjustments.

EFFORTLESS 
MAINTENANCE

The sealed modular wiring 
protectes the wiring of the 
50SR. This also allows
quickerand more robust 
repairs than traditional 
wiring attachments.

SEALED MODULAR WIRING 
HARNESS

43°
DUMP ANGLE

The 70SR features a unique 
design with a steeper 43° 
dump angle compared to 
typical dump trailers,
ensuring effortless
unloading of material and an 
overall smoother dumping 
experience.

110V On-Board 
Battery Charger 

(5-Amp)
Lockable 
Pump & 

Battery Box

Tarp Kit with  
Rear Tarp Rod

2,000# Top-Wind 
Jack (Bolted On)

2-5/16" Stamped 
A-Frame Coupler

Double Barn 
Doors

J-Hooks on Sides  
& Rear for Tarp 

Control

2" Square 
Tube Top Rail & 
16-Gauge Sides

16-Gauge 
Flooring

Forward 
Self-Adjusting 

Brakes
Single-Ram 

Hydraulic System 
with Power Up/ 

Power Down

5" Channel Tongue  
& Frame

GVWR:  7,000# 

CARGO CAPACITY:  3.0 yd3

LOAD CAPACITY: 5,270#

DUMP ANGLE: 43°

AVAILABLE LENGTH: 10'

DUMP SIDE HEIGHT: 20”

BED WIDTH: 60” wide

AXLES: Tandem 2 x 3,500#

COUPLER: Bumper Pull

DECK HEIGHT: 26”

70SR TANDEM AXLE SINGLE RAM 
DUMP TRAILER


